


Between January 2021 and January 2022 the College Academic Office continued to gather data for the long 



The MCR delivered an active bystander training workshop. 
 
The College flew the rainbow flag for the duration of LGBT+ History month and also flew the Trans* Pride 
Flag on Transgender Day of Remembrance. 
 
The College ran an LGBTQ+ themed essay competition for current undergraduates and schools participating 
in the Step Up outreach programme. Winners and runners-up were selected from both undergraduate and 
school participants.  
 
The College has been active in the creation of the Black Academic Futures Scholarships. The College is 
seeking to fund its own BAF Scholars, and has also agreed to take on a BAME DPhil Scholar in Law.   
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